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PQ 26278/23* To ask the Minister for Health in which quarter of which year he expects 
the new 96-bed block currently under construction in UHL to be opened. -Alan Kelly 
 
Dear Deputy Kelly,    
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health. 
 
Construction works are underway for the delivery of the first phase of the new bed capacity 
envisaged for University Hospital Limerick campus.   
 
The works include the provision of 96 in-patient beds, consisting of four 24 bed wards above 
the existing dialysis and emergency department floors. 
 
It is anticipated that this 96 inpatient bed facility will be completed and commissioned 
during Q1 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 


